
The Westwood Recreation Department’s pool will be closed Monday March 6th through Sunday 
April 23rd. During this time, the pool deck tile will be replaced.  If the project is completed early, 
then the pool will re-open at that time.  I will keep you updated. 

If you currently have an active/paid Westwood Pool membership at this time it will be placed on 
hold during the construction period and will resume when the Westwood Pool re-opens. 

Please e-mail Holly Coots at hcoots@townhall.westwood.ma.us directly with any questions. 

If you are looking for an alternative location to swim, the Town of Dedham has an indoor pool, 
Juju’s Place, located at One Recreation Road, just off of High Street, Dedham, MA, 02026. 
Telephone:  781-751-9136 

To view the Dedham Pool rates and schedule go to:  

 https://www.dedham-ma.gov/Home/Components/ServiceDirectory/ServiceDirectory/42/736  
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